
 

 

 

Press Statement 

 

July 6th 2025 

 

Flooding at Camps in Texas  
 

Camp America does have participants that have been affected by the flooding 
that occurred in Texas on July 4th. 
 
Camp America participants that were at the camp have all been accounted for 
and are safe in area hotels.    
 
Camp America emergency support arrived in Kerrville on Friday night, with 
further staff arriving today, meeting with our participants throughout the 
weekend to provide support and assistance. 
 
The whole camping world is saddened by the tragic loss of life that has occurred, 
and our thoughts are with those families who have been affected. 
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